
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you have all had a fantastic summer and are as excited as we are about 

starting this new Autumn Term. We are thrilled to see so many familiar faces 

returning and we extend a very warm welcome to those parents and children joining 

us for the first time this September. 

Starting school is an exciting and different time for all children and at Riston Church 

of England Primary Academy we take care in ensuring all our children settle into 

school and become familiar with our daily routines. We consider the development of 

the whole child and work to create a hands-on learning environment that is inviting 

and engaging.  

Please take the time to read our Curriculum News which will be sent out at the start 

of each term informing you of what we will be covering over the coming term. If you 

have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us on Tapestry or ask us at the 

door before or after school.  

Kind Regards, 

 

Mrs Buckton 

 

EYFS Teacher 


